
TIGER TALES 
December 18, 2020 

Message from Community Programs
Youth Basketball, Grades K-6 (one week left to register)

RSU5 Community Programs still has openings at all grade levels, K-6 for those interested 
in Saturday skills and drills clinics.  We will hold clinics from January 2-February 6 at     

DCS (K-6), FHS (K-4) and FMS (5-6).  
We are still looking for players and coaches at all levels.

To register please call Community Programs at 865-6171
Registration will close on Wednesday, December 23 so sign up today

 
School will be closed 

December 23rd to 
January 3rd for 

the Holiday Break and 
will re-open 

Monday January 4th

TRAVEL GUIDELINES 

With the upcoming holidays approaching we wanted to 
make sure you were aware of the most up to date travel 

guidelines for the State of Maine. 

Effective Monday, November 16, New Hampshire, and 
Vermont are the only exempt states on the State of 

Maine travel list.   If you travel to these states, students 
may return to school without any further action. 

If your student is traveling to a non-exempt state they 
must either quarantine for 10 days upon returning to 

Maine or provide a negative COVID swab. 

If you do plan on traveling or have questions about 
returning to school after traveling please contact our 
school nurse, Kim Gormely at 353-8249 or via email at 

gormelyk@rsu5.org 
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ORDER YOUR  
MIDDLE SCHOOL YEARBOOK 

You can purchase online at 
ybpay.lifetouch.com 

Yearbook ID Code:  12339820 
or  

pick up an order form at the 
office and make check payable 

to Durham Community School 
and return form to the office 

as soon as possible.


